
From: Caversham and District Residents Association 
Sent: 13 October 2021 10:39 
To: Sian.Richards@reading.gov.uk 
Subject: Re: 120728 Reading Winter Wonderland Hills Meadow Car Park SR3 Premises  
Licence 22/09/2021 
 
Dear Sian 
 
Thank you for sending the redacted application. 
 
12 hours a day for 7 weeks is a substantial disturbance to expect the residents living near Hills 
Meadow  
to tolerate. We are aware of significant issues from the previous Winter Wonderland visit to 
Reading,  
including loud noise and bright moving lights. Being so close to the river there are also 
concerns for the  
impact on wildlife. We object to the application in its current form. 
 
kind regards 
 
Caversham and District Residents Association 
www.cadra.org.uk  
Please 'like' our Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/cavershamresidents 
 


